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During the summer of 2011, 

the Alpha Chapter of Phi Beta Mu 

established the Band Directors’ 

Support Network (BDSN) whose 

mission is to assist band directors 

throughout the state and nation 

by providing consultant services, 

professional development work- 

shops and peer mentoring. At 

this time, there are 136 Phi Beta 

Mu members from all areas of 

the state who have volunteered to 

offer their experience and expertise 

free of charge to band directors 

throughout Texas. 

Directors may go to the Alpha 

Chapter website at www.pbmalpha.

org to request services from the 

BDSN. Once on the site, click 

on the “Band Directors’ Support 

Network” link and then you can 

search the BDSN database to locate 

a specific person or you may 

search for a BDSN member in your 

specific city, region or area. Once 

an online request is submitted, an 

automated email containing your 

contact information is sent to the 

BDSN member you have selected 

so they can contact you to discuss 

the services you are requesting. 

The BDSN is currently offering 

consultant/clinician services, peer 

mentoring and class coverage to 

allow directors to observe other 

teachers in their area. These services 

are being provided free of charge 

with a limit of one free service per 

year for each director submitting a 

request. 

Phi Beta Mu believes that the 

Band Directors’ Support Network 

can be a great resource for directors.  

We anticipate that the BDSN 

database will continue to grow and 

hope that more directors will take 

advantage of the services being 

offered. If you have any questions 

concerning the BDSN, please email 

Greg Countryman, Phi Beta Mu 

Alpha Chapter President, at greg.

countryman@fortbendisd.com. 
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Congratulations! 
Phi Beta Mu, the International Bandmasters Fraternity, and its International 
Board of Directors awarded the 2011 Outstanding Contributor Award at  
The Midwest Clinic in Chicago this month to Al Sturchio. 

Al Sturchio served as the Texas Bandmasters Association President in 1986, was named TBA 
Bandmaster of the Year in 2000, and received the TBA Lifetime Administrator Achievement 
Award in 2007. Al retired as TBA Executive Director in 2008. In June of 1986, he retired from 
teaching after 34 wonderful years of assisting students and teachers with their musical desires 
and abilities. As Executive Director of TBA, he had the opportunity to assist band directors in 
improving skills with the convention’s educational offerings. Working with the Board of Directors 

in accomplishing the purpose and goals of TBA has given him the opportunity to work with the finest people in our band world. Al 
Sturchio has been a part of the San Antonio music culture for many years. His background includes conducting on tour with Johnny 
Carson and Jack Benny as well as trumpet playing and /or conducting for the following: Ringling Brothers Circus, Ice Capades, 
Stevie Wonder, James Brown, Kenny Rodgers, and Grand Ole Opry during the 1968 San Antonio World’s Fair, Sonny and Cher 
and many, many more. However, as much as he has accomplished, one of his greater performance satisfactions has been playing for 
the San Antonio Spurs for more than ten years as the “Sound of the Spurs”. Al is married to Janice Marty Sturchio. Together they 
brought three beautiful and talented children into the world of music and teaching.


